
Shirley Alcé-Konaté and Maggy Corkery presenting a check of $ 2,675.00 to Mrs. Nivrose 
Forestal, President of Chambre de Commerce des Femmes Entrepreneures et Professionnelles du 
Sud (CCFEPS). This sum will be used to repair two schools in the region of Les Cayes that were 
severely damaged by Hurricane Matthew. The pair met with Mrs. Forestal on April 28, 2017 during a 
short visit in Port-au-Prince (Haiti).  

 

 

 

 

 

 


